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MARYLAND SCHOOLS TO REMAIN CLOSED THE
REST OF THE SCHOOL YEAR - DISTANCE

LEARNING CONTINUES

NEXT YEAR'S TEACHERS
In recent years, we have placed your child’s next year’s teacher on the last report card.
Unfortunately, we will not be able to do that this year. For many reasons, our groupings may
not be �nalized by the end of this school year nor may we know how we will be returning in the
fall. Just sharing in advance before report cards go home in June.

END OF YEAR GUIDANCE
With recent changes that have been identi�ed at the state level, guidance should be coming to
schools soon regarding the end of year closure. As soon as we have plans solidi�ed, I will be
sharing further information. I know there has been a lot of inquiry on this topic.

MEAL AVAILABILITY
We are pleased that FCPS will begin offering meals in our feeder area. The pick-up for meals is
Centerville ES in the parking lot beginning Monday, May 11 between 11:00-1:00. These meals
will be offered on Monday, Wednesday, and Fridays. Children do not need to be present nor do
you need to present any form of need. If you are in need of meals for your children, please
take advantage of this opportunity.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS
Tune in to the Weekly Morning Announcements each Monday morning bright and early!

https://www.fcps.org/about/news/1680583/maryland-schools-to-remain-closed-the-rest-of-the-school-year-distance-learning-continues


Watch for the weekly newsletter from our school counselor and school psychologist to
come on Tuesdays.
Keep an eye out for birthday hellos to come to your email for your child on his/her
birthday.
Watch for the Thursday Announcements to continue on Thursdays!

If you know of families not receiving FOF information, please have them email
urbana.es@fcps.org. Email addresses are pulled directly from our FCPS student information
system. Please always remember to let us know if you change your email. Thanks!
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